
      

Plant Pathology Workshop for  
Middle School and High School Teachers 

 

Don’t Get Caught with Your Plants Down! 
 

 
The FREE workshop will be a combination of lectures and 

activity demonstrations and field tours. 
This is the second annual workshop provided by the University of Florida, IFAS for middle school and 
high school teachers located throughout the state.  This year’s program was developed by the 
Department of Plant Pathology using resources available from the American Phytopathological Society.  
Plant Pathology is a STEM topic that includes biology, microbiology and chemistry.  Florida’s warm 
temperate and sub-tropical environments are wonderful for growing plants (forestry, agriculture and 
ornamentals) and the pathogens that infect these plants.  The many ports of entry also make Florida 
vulnerable to new, invasive plant pathogens.  Teachers will be exposed to the basics of plant pathology 
through lectures and demonstrations that can be used in the classroom.  Materials will be provided in 
person and available on a website.  The workshop is free, with lunch provided. 

When: Tue, Sept. 27 8:30am-3:00pm  

Where: Everglades Research and Education Center  
   3200 E Canal St. 

Belle Glade, FL 33430 
(561) 993-1500 

Register: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/dont-get-caught-with-
your-plants-down-tickets-27047807721 
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